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Wheelbase Changes to TG product 
 
With the introduction of ESP, it is no longer possible for wheelbase conversions to be 
carried out without first obtaining confirmation from MAN Truck & Bus AG. 
 
 
All requests for such changes can only be processed by MAN Truck & Bus UK Ltd or a 
Qualified Converter i.e. Wheelbase Engineering Ltd or Britcom International Ltd. 
 
 
Once the confirmation has been released, a new EBS/ESP data file will be created which 
can be installed into the modified chassis by the local MAN dealer. 
 
 
There is a cost associated with the confirmation (circa €100) in addition to the cost of the 
data file. 
 
 
Note that all wheelbase changes must be carried out in accordance with MAN Guideline 
to Fitting Bodies which can be found on the MANTED website www.manted.de 
 
 
Please contact your local MAN dealer if you intend to change any wheelbase within the 
factory standard lengths. 
 
 
Changes to wheelbases outside factory lengths can only be carried out by one of the 
Qualified Converters named above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Should you have any queries on the above, please contact Product Engineering 
on 01793 448338 or email bodybuilder@man.co.uk. 

 
Please circulate and then retain in the Bodybuilder’s Manual 


